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PRESS RELEASE 
 

No. 914/2015 

 

Date: 16th December 2015 

 

 

Best Wishes for Miss Gibraltar At The Miss World Pageant 
 

The Minister for Sports, Culture, Heritage & Youth, the Hon Steven Linares has sent a message 

of best wishes on behalf of everyone in Gibraltar to Miss Gibraltar 2015 Hannah Bado who is 

participating at the Miss World Pageant in Sanya, China.  

 

The text of the message reads as follows: - 

 

On behalf of everyone in Gibraltar I wish you the very best of luck at the Miss World 2015 finals 

taking place this coming Saturday.  Everyone back home is extremely proud of you. 
 

 

 


